
 
 

Press Release: 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Annual Westminster College Model UN Conference 

On Wednesday April 19, the Riverview Model UN team competed in its final conference of the year at the 9th 
Annual Westminster College Model United Nations Conference. The 2016-2017 season was a watershed year for the 
team, competing in a record 9 conferences and taking our success overseas. The year ended with continued 
success at Westminster with the team bringing home 6 awards. The team represented the delegations of Czechia, 
Saudi Arabia, and the United Kingdom at the conference. I am pleased to report that the United Kingdom 
delegation made history at Westminster becoming the first delegation in the 9-year history of the conference to win 
an award in each committee. This success earned the United Kingdom delegation a First Place Best Delegation 
award at the conference and our team its seventh delegation award in the last eight years at the Westminster 
Model UN. The names and awards of the students representing the United Kingdom delegation are listed below.  
 
Forrest Steele and Mikaela Collins - First Place Best Delegate Award in GA 1 - Disarmament and 
International Security Committee 

Lena Ison and Grace Ison - First Place Best Delegate Award in UNICEF 

Danielle Hanlon and Marina Pietz - Second Place Outstanding Delegate Award in GA 3 - Social, 
Humanitarian, and Cultural Committee 

Dana Grover and Christoph Hudack - Second Place Outstanding Delegate Award in 1945 San Francisco 
Conference 

Emma Patterson - Third Place Honorable Delegate Award in Security Council 

Congratulations to the entire Riverview Model United Nations Team on another successful year.  The team earned 
16 awards this year at 6 different conferences.  A special thank you to our Seniors, Tyler Aber, Dana Grover, 
Danielle Hanlon, Lena Ison, and Emma Patterson for their dedication to the team and the program over the last 
four years. Good luck as you continue your education at the next level.     
Also, a thank you and good luck wish to Calvin Hogate, a junior, who is heading to Germany to complete his Senior 
year overseas.   
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